First thing Thursday morning, we will be heading to the Fredericton High School to perform in the Music Festival. Please return the permission slips as soon as possible. If you are attending, remember to be there by 8:45.  There will be lots of time for pictures after we perform so bring your camera! 
There will be no school for students on Friday, April 28 due to a Professional Development Day for teachers. 
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